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The Dispensable Nation Oct 31 2022 A Financial Times Best Book of the
Year Forcefully persuasive, The Dispensable Nation is a game changer
for America as it charts a course in the Muslim world, Asia, and
beyond. Vali Nasr shows how the Obama administration missed its chance
to improve U.S. relations with the Middle East by continuing to pursue
its predecessor’s questionable strategies there. Nasr takes readers
behind the scenes at the State Department and reveals how the specter
of terrorism and the new administration’s fear of political backlash
crippled diplomatic efforts to boost America’s foundering credibility
with world leaders. Meanwhile, the true economic threats, China and
Russia, were quietly expanding their influence in the region. Nasr
argues that, as a result of the U.S.’s flawed strategy, a second Arab
Spring is brewing—not a hopeful clamor for democracy but rage at the
United States for its foreign policy of drones and assassinations.
A World of Trouble Mar 24 2022 A spellbinding narrative account of
America in the Middle East that "reads almost like a thriller" (The
Economist) The Middle East is the beginning and the end of U.S.
foreign policy: events there influence our alliances, make or break
presidencies, govern the price of oil, and draw us into war. But it
was not always so—and as Patrick Tyler shows in A World of Trouble, a

thrilling chronicle of American misadventures in the region. The story
of American presidents' dealings there is one of mixed motives,
skulduggery, deceit, and outright foolishness, as well as of
policymaking and diplomacy. Tyler draws on newly opened presidential
archives to dramatize the approach to the Middle East across U.S.
presidencies from Eisenhower to George W. Bush. He takes us into the
Oval Office and shows how our leaders made momentous decisions; at the
same time, the sweep of this narrative—from the Suez crisis to the
Iran hostage crisis to George W. Bush's catastrophe in Iraq—lets us
see the big picture as never before. Tyler tells a story of presidents
being drawn into the affairs of the region against their will, being
kept in the dark by local potentates, being led astray by grasping
subordinates, and making decisions about the internal affairs of
countries they hardly understand. Above all, he shows how each
president has managed to undo the policies of his predecessor, often
fomenting both anger against America on the streets of the region and
confusion at home. A World of Trouble is the Middle East book we need
now: compulsively readable, free of cant and ideology, and rich in
insight about the very human challenges a new president will face as
he or she tries to restore America's standing in the region.
The Struggle for Pakistan Aug 24 2019 In a probing biography of her
native land, Ayesha Jalal provides a unique insider’s assessment of
how the nuclear-armed Muslim nation of Pakistan evolved into a country
besieged by military domination and militant religious extremism, and
explains why its dilemmas weigh so heavily on prospects for peace in
the region.
The Racial Muslim Nov 19 2021 This book demonstrates how race and
religion intersect to create “The Racial Muslim”. Comparing
discrimination against immigrant Muslims with that of Jews, Catholics,
Mormons, and African American Muslims during the twentieth century,
the author explores the gap between America's aspiration for and
fulfillment of religious freedom
The Purpose of Power Mar 31 2020 An essential guide to building
transformative movements to address the challenges of our time, from
one of the country’s leading organizers and a co-creator of Black
Lives Matter “Excellent and provocative . . . a gateway [to] urgent
debates.”—Keeanga-Yamahtta Taylor, The New Yorker NAMED ONE OF THE
BEST BOOK OF THE YEAR BY Time • Marie Claire • Kirkus Reviews In 2013,
Alicia Garza wrote what she called “a love letter to Black people” on
Facebook, in the aftermath of the acquittal of the man who murdered
seventeen-year-old Trayvon Martin. Garza wrote: Black people. I love
you. I love us. Our lives matter. With the speed and networking
capacities of social media, #BlackLivesMatter became the hashtag heard
’round the world. But Garza knew even then that hashtags don’t start
movements—people do. Long before #BlackLivesMatter became a rallying
cry for this generation, Garza had spent the better part of two

decades learning and unlearning some hard lessons about organizing.
The lessons she offers are different from the “rules for radicals”
that animated earlier generations of activists, and diverge from the
charismatic, patriarchal model of the American civil rights movement.
She reflects instead on how making room amongst the woke for those who
are still awakening can inspire and activate more people to fight for
the world we all deserve. This is the story of one woman’s lessons
through years of bringing people together to create change. Most of
all, it is a new paradigm for change for a new generation of
changemakers, from the mind and heart behind one of the most important
movements of our time.
White Protestant Nation Feb 08 2021 Spanning nearly a century of
American political history, an insightful study of the origins,
development, and accomplishments of modern American conservatism
traces the history of the movement from the 1920s, examines its
principles and strategies, and profiles such right-wing personalities
as Strom Thurmond, Barry Goldwater, Phyllis Schlafly, and others.
Never-Ending War on Terror Apr 12 2021 An entire generation of young
adults has never known an America without the War on Terror. This book
contends with the pervasive effects of post-9/11 policy and mythmaking in every corner of American life. Never-Ending War on Terror is
organized around five keywords that have come to define the cultural
and political moment: homeland, security, privacy, torture, and drone.
Alex Lubin synthesizes nearly two decades of United States war-making
against terrorism by asking how the War on Terror has changed American
politics and society, and how the War on Terror draws on historical
myths about American national and imperial identity. From the PATRIOT
Act to the hit show Homeland, from Edward Snowden to Guantanamo Bay,
and from 9/11 memorials to Trumpism, this succinct book connects
America's political economy and international relations to our
contemporary culture at every turn.
Hymns of the Republic Jun 22 2019 From the New York Times bestselling
and award-winning author of Empire of the Summer Moon and Rebel Yell
comes “a masterwork of history” (Lawrence Wright, author of God Save
Texas), the spellbinding, epic account of the last year of the Civil
War. The fourth and final year of the Civil War offers one of the most
compelling narratives and one of history’s great turning points. Now,
Pulitzer Prize finalist S.C. Gwynne breathes new life into the epic
battle between Robert E. Lee and Ulysses S. Grant; the advent of
180,000 black soldiers in the Union army; William Tecumseh Sherman’s
March to the Sea; the rise of Clara Barton; the election of 1864
(which Lincoln nearly lost); the wild and violent guerrilla war in
Missouri; and the dramatic final events of the war, including Lee’s
surrender at Appomattox and the murder of Abraham Lincoln. “A mustread for Civil War enthusiasts” (Publishers Weekly), Hymns of the
Republic offers many surprising angles and insights. Robert E. Lee,

known as a great general and Southern hero, is presented here as a man
dealing with frustration, failure, and loss. Ulysses S. Grant is known
for his prowess as a field commander, but in the final year of the war
he largely fails at that. His most amazing accomplishments actually
began the moment he stopped fighting. William Tecumseh Sherman, Gwynne
argues, was a lousy general, but probably the single most brilliant
man in the war. We also meet a different Clara Barton, one of the
greatest and most compelling characters, who redefined the idea of
medical care in wartime. And proper attention is paid to the role
played by large numbers of black union soldiers—most of them former
slaves. Popular history at its best, Hymns of the Republic reveals the
creation that arose from destruction in this “engrossing…riveting”
(Kirkus Reviews, starred review) read.
Startup Rising Nov 07 2020 Despite the world's elation at the Arab
Spring, shockingly little has changed politically in the Middle East;
even frontliners Egypt and Tunisia continue to suffer repression,
fixed elections, and bombings, while Syria descends into civil war.
But in the midst of it all, a quieter revolution has begun to emerge,
one that might ultimately do more to change the face of the region:
entrepreneurship. As a seasoned angel investor in emerging markets,
Christopher M. Schroeder was curious but skeptical about the future of
investing in the Arab world. Travelling to Dubai, Cairo, Amman,
Beirut, Istanbul, and even Damascus, he saw thousands of talented,
successful, and intrepid entrepreneurs, all willing to face cultural,
legal, and societal impediments inherent to their worlds. Equally
important, he saw major private equity firms, venture capitalists, and
tech companies like Google, Intel, Cisco, Yahoo, LinkedIn, and PayPal
making significant bets, despite the uncertainty in the region. With
Startup Rising, he marries his own observations with the predictions
of these tech giants to offer a surprising and timely look at the
second stealth revolution in the Middle East-one that promises to
reinvent it as a center of innovation and progress.
The Second Arab Awakening Aug 17 2021 A knowledgeable insider
provides the first clear view of what has happened in the Arab world
and why
The Dispensable Nation Sep 29 2022 The former State Department
advisor for Afghanistan and Pakistan offers a powerful reassessment of
American foreign policy that directs our country away from its failing
relations in the Middle East and towards more productive partnerships
with other foreign allies. 100,000 first printing.
The Flamethrowers Nov 27 2019 Arriving in New York to pursue a
creative career in the raucous 1970s art scene, Reno joins a group of
dreamers and raconteurs before falling in love with the estranged son
of an Italian motorcycle scion and succumbing to a radical social
movement in 1977 Italy. By the National Book Award-nominated author of
Telex from Cuba.

The Faithful Scribe Mar 12 2021 A journalist explores his family’s
history to reveal the hybrid cultural and political landscape of
Pakistan, the world’s first Islamic democracy Shahan Mufti’s family
history, which he can trace back fourteen hundred years to the inner
circle of the prophet Muhammad, offers an enlightened perspective on
the mystifying history of Pakistan. Mufti uses the stories of his
ancestors, many of whom served as judges and jurists in Muslim sharia
courts of South Asia for many centuries, to reveal the deepest
roots—real and imagined—of Islamic civilization in Pakistan. More than
a personal history, The Faithful Scribe captures the larger story of
the world’s first Islamic democracy, and explains how the state that
once promised to bridge Islam and the West is now threatening to
crumble under historical and political pressure, and why Pakistan’s
destiny matters to us all.
The Dispensable Nation Aug 29 2022 In a brilliant and revealing book
destined to drive debate about the future of American power, Vali Nasr
questions America's dangerous choice to engage less and matter less in
the world. Vali Nasr, author of the groundbreaking The Shia Revival,
worked closely with Hillary Clinton at the State Department on Afghan
and Pakistani affairs. In The Dispensable Nation, he takes us behind
the scenes to show how Secretary Clinton and her ally, Ambassador
Richard Holbrooke, were thwarted in their efforts to guide an
ambitious policy in South Asia and the Middle East. Instead, four
years of presidential leadership and billions of dollars of U.S.
spending failed to advance democracy and development, producing mainly
rage at the United States for its perceived indifference to the fate
of the region. After taking office in 2009,the Obama administration
had an opportunity to fundamentally reshape American foreign policy,
Nasr argues, but its fear of political backlash and the specter of
terrorism drove it to pursue the same questionable strategies as its
predecessor. Meanwhile, the true economic threats to U.S. power, China
and Russia, were quietly expanding their influence in places where
America has long held sway. Nasr makes a compelling case that behind
specific flawed decisions lurked a desire by the White House to pivot
away from the complex problems of the Muslim world. Drawing on his
unrivaled expertise in Middle East affairs and firsthand experience in
diplomacy, Nasr demonstrates why turning our backs is dangerous and,
what's more, sells short American power. The United States has secured
stability, promoted prosperity, and built democracy in region after
region since the end of the Second World War, he reminds us, and The
Dispensable Nation offers a striking vision of what it can achieve
when it reclaims its bold leadership in the world.
Democracy and Education Jul 24 2019 John Dewey's Democracy and
Education addresses the challenge of providing quality public
education in a democratic society. In this classic work Dewey calls
for the complete renewal of public education, arguing for the fusion

of vocational and contemplative studies in education and for the
necessity of universal education for the advancement of self and
society. First published in 1916, Democracy and Education is regarded
as the seminal work on public education by one of the most important
scholars of the century.
Restraint Jul 16 2021 The United States, Barry R. Posen argues in
Restraint, has grown incapable of moderating its ambitions in
international politics. Since the collapse of Soviet power, it has
pursued a grand strategy that he calls "liberal hegemony," one that
Posen sees as unnecessary, counterproductive, costly, and wasteful.
Written for policymakers and observers alike, Restraint explains
precisely why this grand strategy works poorly and then provides a
carefully designed alternative grand strategy and an associated
military strategy and force structure. In contrast to the failures and
unexpected problems that have stemmed from America’s consistent
overreaching, Posen makes an urgent argument for restraint in the
future use of U.S. military strength. After setting out the political
implications of restraint as a guiding principle, Posen sketches the
appropriate military forces and posture that would support such a
strategy. He works with a deliberately constrained notion of grand
strategy and, even more important, of national security (which he
defines as including sovereignty, territorial integrity, power
position, and safety). His alternative for military strategy, which
Posen calls "command of the commons," focuses on protecting U.S.
global access through naval, air, and space power, while freeing the
United States from most of the relationships that require the
permanent stationing of U.S. forces overseas.
Ally Feb 20 2022 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Includes a new afterword
about the Iran nuclear agreement, the 2016 presidential race, and the
future of the U.S.-Israel alliance Michael B. Oren’s memoir of his
time as Israel’s ambassador to the United States—a period of
transformative change for America and a time of violent upheaval
throughout the Middle East—provides a frank, fascinating look inside
the special relationship between America and its closest ally in the
region. Michael Oren served as the Israeli ambassador to the United
States from 2009 to 2013. An American by birth and a historian by
training, Oren arrived at his diplomatic post just as Benjamin
Netanyahu, Barack Obama, and Hillary Clinton assumed office. During
Oren’s tenure in office, Israel and America grappled with the
Palestinian peace process, the Arab Spring, and existential threats to
Israel posed by international terrorism and the Iranian nuclear
program. Forged in the Truman administration, America’s alliance with
Israel was subjected to enormous strains, and its future was
questioned by commentators in both countries. On more than one
occasion, the friendship’s very fabric seemed close to unraveling.
Ally is the story of that enduring alliance—and of its divides—written

from the perspective of a man who treasures his American identity
while proudly serving the Jewish State he has come to call home. No
one could have been better suited to strengthen bridges between the
United States and Israel than Michael Oren—a man equally at home
jumping out of a plane as an Israeli paratrooper and discussing Middle
East history on TV’s Sunday morning political shows. In the pages of
this fast-paced book, Oren interweaves the story of his personal
journey with behind-the-scenes accounts of fateful meetings between
President Obama and Prime Minister Netanyahu, high-stakes summits with
the Palestinian leader Mahmoud Abbas, and diplomatic crises that
intensified the controversy surrounding the world’s most contested
strip of land. A quintessentially American story of a young man who
refused to relinquish a dream—irrespective of the obstacles—and an
inherently Israeli story about assuming onerous responsibilities, Ally
is at once a record, a chronicle, and a confession. And it is a story
about love—about someone fortunate enough to love two countries and to
represent one to the other. But, above all, this memoir is a testament
to an alliance that was and will remain vital for Americans, Israelis,
and the world.
The Hell of Good Intentions Oct 19 2021 From the New York
Times–bestselling author Stephen M. Walt, The Hell of Good Intentions
dissects the faults and foibles of recent American foreign
policy—explaining why it has been plagued by disasters like the
“forever wars” in Iraq and Afghanistan and outlining what can be done
to fix it. In 1992, the United States stood at the pinnacle of world
power and Americans were confident that a new era of peace and
prosperity was at hand. Twenty-five years later, those hopes have been
dashed. Relations with Russia and China have soured, the European
Union is wobbling, nationalism and populism are on the rise, and the
United States is stuck in costly and pointless wars that have
squandered trillions of dollars and undermined its influence around
the world. The root of this dismal record, Walt argues, is the
American foreign policy establishment’s stubborn commitment to a
strategy of “liberal hegemony.” Since the end of the Cold War,
Republicans and Democrats alike have tried to use U.S. power to spread
democracy, open markets, and other liberal values into every nook and
cranny of the planet. This strategy was doomed to fail, but its
proponents in the foreign policy elite were never held accountable and
kept repeating the same mistakes. Donald Trump won the presidency
promising to end the misguided policies of the foreign policy “Blob”
and to pursue a wiser approach. But his erratic and impulsive style of
governing, combined with a deeply flawed understanding of world
politics, are making a bad situation worse. The best alternative, Walt
argues, is a return to the realist strategy of “offshore balancing,”
which eschews regime change, nation-building, and other forms of
global social engineering. The American people would surely welcome a

more restrained foreign policy, one that allowed greater attention to
problems here at home. This long-overdue shift will require abandoning
the futile quest for liberal hegemony and building a foreign policy
establishment with a more realistic view of American power. Cleareyed, candid, and elegantly written, Stephen M. Walt’s The Hell of
Good Intentions offers both a compelling diagnosis of America’s recent
foreign policy follies and a proven formula for renewed success.
No Exit from Pakistan Jun 02 2020 This book tells the story of the
tragic and often tormented relationship between the United States and
Pakistan. Pakistan's internal troubles have already threatened U.S.
security and international peace, and Pakistan's rapidly growing
population, nuclear arsenal, and relationships with China and India
will continue to force it upon America's geostrategic map in new and
important ways over the coming decades. This book explores the main
trends in Pakistani society that will help determine its future;
traces the wellsprings of Pakistani anti-American sentiment through
the history of U.S.-Pakistan relations from 1947 to 2001; assesses how
Washington made and implemented policies regarding Pakistan since the
terrorist attacks on the United States on September 11, 2001; and
analyzes how regional dynamics, especially the rise of China, will
likely shape U.S.-Pakistan relations. It concludes with three options
for future U.S. strategy, described as defensive insulation, militaryfirst cooperation, and comprehensive cooperation. The book explains
how Washington can prepare for the worst, aim for the best, and avoid
past mistakes.
Foreign Policy Begins at Home Jul 28 2022 A rising China, climate
change, terrorism, a nuclear Iran, a turbulent Middle East, and a
reckless North Korea all present serious challenges to America's
national security. But it depends even more on the United States
addressing its burgeoning deficit and debt, crumbling infrastructure,
second class schools, and outdated immigration system. While there is
currently no great rival power threatening America directly, how long
this strategic respite lasts, according to Council on Foreign
Relations President Richard N. Haass, will depend largely on whether
the United States puts its own house in order. Haass lays out a
compelling vision for restoring America's power, influence, and
ability to lead the world and advocates for a new foreign policy of
Restoration that would require the US to limit its involvement in both
wars of choice, and humanitarian interventions. Offering essential
insight into our world of continual unrest, this new edition addresses
the major foreign and domestic debates since hardcover publication,
including US intervention in Syria, the balance between individual
privacy and collective security, and the continuing impact of the
sequester.
Nixon, Kissinger, and the Shah Aug 05 2020 Nixon, Kissinger, and the
Shah offers a detailed account of three key historical episodes in the

Nixon-Kissinger-Pahlavi partnership that shaped the global Cold War
far beyond Iran's borders. It examines the emergence of Iranian
primacy in the Persian Gulf as the Nixon administration looked to the
shah to fill the vacuum created by the British withdrawal from the
region in 1971. It then turns to the peak of the partnership after
Nixon and Kissinger's historic 1972 visit to Iran, when the shah
succeeded in drawing the United States into his covert war against
Iraq in Kurdistan. Finally, it focuses on the decline of the
partnership under Nixon's successor, Gerald Ford, through a history of
the failed negotiations from 1974 to 1976 for an agreement on U.S.
nuclear exports to Iran. Taken together, these episodes map the rise
of the fall of Iran's Cold War partnership with the United States
during the decade of superpower détente, Vietnam, and Watergate.
Obama and the Middle East Jun 26 2022 A hard-hitting assessment of
Obama's current foreign policy and a sweeping look at the future of
the Middle East The 2011 Arab Spring upended the status quo in the
Middle East and poses new challenges for the United States. Here,
Fawaz Gerges, one of the world's top Middle East scholars, delivers a
full picture of US relations with the region. He reaches back to the
post-World War II era to explain the issues that have challenged the
Obama administration and examines the president's responses, from his
negotiations with Israel and Palestine to his drawdown from
Afghanistan and withdrawal from Iraq. Evaluating the president's
engagement with the Arab Spring, his decision to order the death of
Osama bin Laden, his intervention in Libya, his relations with Iran,
and other key policy matters, Gerges highlights what must change in
order to improve US outcomes in the region. Gerges' conclusion is
sobering: the United States is near the end of its moment in the
Middle East. The cynically realist policy it has employed since World
War II-continued by the Obama administration--is at the root of
current bitterness and mistrust, and it is time to remake American
foreign policy.
Beyond America's Grasp Dec 21 2021 AN INCISIVE "WHITE PAPER" ON THE
UNITED STATES'S STRUGGLE TO FRAME A COHERENT MIDDLE EAST POLICY In
this book, the Middle East expert Stephen P. Cohen traces U.S. policy
in the region back to the breakup of the Ottoman Empire, when the
Great Powers failed to take crucial steps to secure peace there. He
sees in that early diplomatic failure a pattern shaping the conflicts
since then—and America's role in them. A century ago, there emerged
two dominant views regarding the uses of America's newfound power.
Woodrow Wilson urged America to promote national freedom and selfdetermination through the League of Nations—in stark contrast to his
predecessor Theodore Roosevelt, who had advocated a vigorous foreign
policy based on national self-interest. Cohen argues that this running
conflict has hobbled American dealings in the Middle East ever since.
In concise, pointed chapters, he shows how different Middle East

countries have struggled to define themselves in the face of America's
stated idealism and its actual realpolitik. This conflict came to a
head in the confused, clumsy Middle East policy of George W. Bush—but
Cohen suggests the ways a greater awareness of our history in the
region might enable our present leaders to act more sensibly.
How We Win Dec 29 2019 “Drawing on her decades of experience, Pandith
unweaves the tangled web of extremism and demonstrates how government
officials, tech CEOs, and concerned citizens alike can do their part
to defeat it.” – Former Secretary of State Madeleine K. Albright There
is a war being fought, and we are losing it. Despite the billions of
dollars spent since 9/11 trying to defeat terrorist organizations, the
so-called Islamic State, Al Qaeda, and other groups remain a
terrifying geopolitical threat. In some ways the threat has grown
worse: The 9/11 hijackers came from far away; the danger today can
come from anywhere—from the other side of the world to across the
street. Unable to stem recruitment, we seem doomed to a worsening
struggle with a constantly evolving enemy that remains several steps
ahead of us. Unfortunately, current policies seem almost guaranteed
not to reduce extremist violence but instead to make it easier for
terrorists to spread their hateful ideas, recruit new members, and
carry out attacks. We actually possess the means right now to
inoculate communities against extremist ideologies. In How We Win,
Farah Pandith presents a revolutionary new analysis of global
extremism as well as powerful but seldom-used strategies for
vanquishing it. Drawing on her visits to eighty countries, the
hundreds of interviews and focus groups she’s conducted around the
world, and her high-level experience in the Bush and Obama
administrations, Pandith argues for a paradigm shift in our approach
to combat extremism, one that mobilizes the expertise and resources of
diplomats, corporate leaders, mental health experts, social
scientists, entrepreneurs, local communities, and, most of all, global
youth themselves. There is a war being fought, and we can win it. This
is how.
Weighing Lives in War Sep 25 2019 The chief means to limit and
calculate the costs of war are the philosophical and legal concepts of
proportionality and necessity. Both categories are meant to restrain
the most horrific potential of war. The volume explores the moral and
legal issues in the modern law of war in three major categories. In so
doing, the contributions will look for new and innovative approaches
to understanding the process of weighing lives implicit in all
theories of jus in bello: who counts in war, understanding
proportionality, and weighing lives in asymmetric conflicts. These
questions arise on multiple levels and require interdisciplinary
consideration of both philosophical and legal themes.
Dreams and Shadows Oct 07 2020 The transformation of the Middle East
is an issue that will absorb-and challenge-the world for generations

to come; Dreams and Shadows is the book to read to understand the
sweeping political and cultural changes that have occurred in recent
decades. Drawing on thirty-five years of reporting in two dozen
countries-through wars, revolutions, and uprisings as well as the
birth of new democracy movements and a new generation of activistsaward-winning journalist and Middle East expert Robin Wright has
created a masterpiece of the reporter's art and a work of profound and
enduring insight into one of the most confounding areas of the world.
Washington's Farewell Address to the People of the United States,
1796 Jul 04 2020
The Vanguard of the Islamic Revolution Jun 14 2021 In this
groundbreaking study, Seyyed Vali Reza Nasr examines the origins,
historical development, and political strategies of one of the oldest
and most influential Islamic revival movements, the Jama'at-i Islami
of Pakistan. He focuses on the inherent tension between the movement's
idealized vision of the nation as a holy community based in Islamic
law and its political agenda of socioeconomic change for Pakistani
society. Nasr's work goes beyond the exploration of a single party to
examine the diverse sociopolitical roots of contemporary Islamic
revivalism, challenging many of the standard interpretations about
political expressions of Islam.
Shades of the Planet Apr 24 2022 Publisher description
Shi'ism Jan 22 2022 This is an anthology of the most significant
writing on the doctrinal, intellectual, and spiritual dimensions of
Shicism. The works included here foster an interpretive understanding
of Shicism in its dogmatic and cognitive aspects. The intent of this
book is to balance the attention that has been focused on the
political aspect of Shicism. Shicism is often seen, not only as an
essentially political phenomenon, but as a creed of violence.
Understanding Shicism in its total reality will encourage a more
balanced approach to issues which are viewed mostly politically. While
not denying the importance of political manifestations, this book
offers an understanding of the often neglected religious beliefs and
spiritual practices of this world community.
Meccanomics Sep 05 2020 Renowned Middle-East expert Vali Nasr
combines historical narrative with contemporary on-the-ground research
to introduce a Muslim World we’ve never seen. Meccanomics takes us
behind the news, so dominated by the struggle against extremists and
the Taliban, to reveal a new society, one that is being reshaped by an
upwardly mobile middle class of entrepreneurs, investors,
professionals, and insatiable consumers. His insights into the true
situations in Iran, Pakistan, Afghanistan, and the crucial bright
spots of Dubai and Turkey provide a whole new way of thinking about
the troubles and prospects in the region. Nasr’s groundbreaking
analysis offers a powerful reassessment of a region where financial
might – not fundamentalism – does the talking.

The Long Shadow of 9/11 May 14 2021 This book provides a multifaceted
array of answers to the question, In the ten years since the 9/11
terrorist attacks, how has America responded? In a series of essays,
RAND authors lend a farsighted perspective to the national dialogue on
9/11's legacy. The essays assess the military, political, fiscal,
social, cultural, psychological, and even moral implications of U.S.
policymaking since 9/11. Part One of the book addresses the lessons
learned from America's accomplishments and mistakes in its responses
to the 9/11 attacks and the ongoing terrorist threat. Part Two
explores reactions to the extreme ideologies of the terrorists and to
the fears they have generated. Part Three presents the dilemmas of
asymmetrical warfare and suggests ways to resolve them. Part Four
cautions against sacrificing a long-term strategy by imposing shortterm solutions, particularly with respect to air passenger security
and counterterrorism intelligence. Finally, Part Five looks at the
effects of the terrorist attacks on the U.S. public health system, at
the potential role of compensation policy for losses incurred by
terrorism, and at the possible long-term effects of terrorism and
counterterrorism on American values, laws, and society.--Publisher
description.
The Making of United States International Economic Policy Dec 09 2020
What Every American Should Know About the Middle East Sep 17 2021 The
What Every American Should Know series returns with a timely guide to
the region Americans need to understand the most (and know the least)
The latest edition of Melissa Rossi's popular What Every American
Should Know series gives a crash course on one of the most complex and
important regions of the world. In this comprehensive and engaging
reference book, Rossi offers a clear analysis of the issues playing
out in the Middle East, delving into each country's history, politics,
economy, and religions. Having traveled through the area over the past
year, she exposes firsthand the U.S.'s geopolitical moves and how our
presence has affected the region's economic and political development.
Topics include: · Why Iran is viewed as a threat by most Middle East
countries · What resource is more important than petroleum in regional
power plays · What's really behind the fighting between Sunni and Shia
· How Saudi Arabia inadvertently feeds the violence in Iraq and beyond
· How monarchies like those in Jordan and Qatar are more open and
progressive than the so-called republics With answers that will
surprise many Americans, and covering a vast history and cultural
complexity that will fascinate any student of the world, What Every
American Should Know About the Middle East is a must-read introduction
to the most critical region of the twenty-first century.
On War Feb 29 2020
The American Middle Class Oct 26 2019 The middle class is often
viewed as the heart of American society, the key to the country’s
democracy and prosperity. Most Americans believe they belong to this

group, and few politicians can hope to be elected without promising to
serve the middle class. Yet today the American middle class is
increasingly seen as under threat. In The American Middle Class: A
Cultural History, Lawrence R. Samuel charts the rise and fall of this
most definitive American population, from its triumphant emergence in
the post-World War II years to the struggles of the present day.
Between the 1920s and the 1950s, powerful economic, social, and
political factors worked together in the U.S. to forge what many
historians consider to be the first genuine mass middle class in
history. But from the cultural convulsions of the 1960s, to the
'stagflation' of the 1970s, to Reaganomics in the 1980s, this segment
of the population has been under severe stress. Drawing on a rich
array of voices from the past half-century, The American Middle Class
explores how the middle class, and ideas about it, have changed over
time, including the distinct story of the black middle class. Placing
the current crisis of the middle class in historical perspective,
Samuel shows how the roots of middle-class troubles reach back to the
cultural upheaval of the 1960s. The American Middle Class takes a long
look at how the middle class has been winnowed away and reveals how,
even in the face of this erosion, the image of the enduring middle
class remains the heart and soul of the United States.
The Shia Revival: How Conflicts within Islam Will Shape the Future
May 02 2020 A New York Times Bestseller "Historically incisive,
geographically broad-reaching, and brimming with illuminating
anecdotes."—Max Rodenbeck, New York Review of Books Iranian-born
scholar Vali Nasr has become one of America's leading commentators on
current events in the Middle East, admired and welcomed by both media
and government for his "concise and coherent" analysis (Wall Street
Journal, front-page profile). In this "remarkable work" (Anderson
Cooper), Nasr brilliantly dissects the political and theological
antagonisms within Islam, providing a unique and objective
understanding of the 1,400-year bitter struggle between Shias and
Sunnis and shedding crucial light on its modern-day consequences.
Losing the Long Game May 26 2022 Foreign Affairs Best of Books of
2021 "Book of the Week" on Fareed Zakaria GPS Financial Times Best
Books of 2020 The definitive account of how regime change in the
Middle East has proven so tempting to American policymakers for
decades—and why it always seems to go wrong. "It's a first-rate work,
intelligently analyzing a complex issue, and learning the right
lessons from history." —Fareed Zakaria Since the end of World War II,
the United States has set out to oust governments in the Middle East
on an average of once per decade—in places as diverse as Iran, Iraq,
Afghanistan (twice), Egypt, Libya, and Syria. The reasons for these
interventions have also been extremely diverse, and the methods by
which the United States pursued regime change have likewise been
highly varied, ranging from diplomatic pressure alone to outright

military invasion and occupation. What is common to all the
operations, however, is that they failed to achieve their ultimate
goals, produced a range of unintended and even catastrophic
consequences, carried heavy financial and human costs, and in many
cases left the countries in question worse off than they were before.
Philip H. Gordon's Losing the Long Game is a thorough and riveting
look at the U.S. experience with regime change over the past seventy
years, and an insider’s view on U.S. policymaking in the region at the
highest levels. It is the story of repeated U.S. interventions in the
region that always started out with high hopes and often the best of
intentions, but never turned out well. No future discussion of U.S.
policy in the Middle East will be complete without taking into account
the lessons of the past, especially at a time of intense domestic
polarization and reckoning with America's standing in world.
National Security and Double Government Jan 28 2020 Why has U.S.
security policy scarcely changed from the Bush to the Obama
administration? National Security and Double Government offers a
disquieting answer. Michael J. Glennon challenges the myth that U.S.
security policy is still forged by America's visible, "Madisonian
institutions" - the President, Congress, and the courts. Their roles,
he argues, have become largely illusory. Presidential control is now
nominal, congressional oversight is dysfunctional, and judicial review
is negligible. The book details the dramatic shift in power that has
occurred from the Madisonian institutions to a concealed "Trumanite
network" - the several hundred managers of the military, intelligence,
diplomatic, and law enforcement agencies who are responsible for
protecting the nation and who have come to operate largely immune from
constitutional and electoral restraints. Reform efforts face daunting
obstacles. Remedies within this new system of "double government"
require the hollowed-out Madisonian institutions to exercise the very
power that they lack. Meanwhile, reform initiatives from without
confront the same pervasive political ignorance within the polity that
has given rise to this duality. The book sounds a powerful warning
about the need to resolve this dilemma-and the mortal threat posed to
accountability, democracy, and personal freedom if double government
persists. This paperback version features an Afterword that addresses
the emerging danger posed by populist authoritarianism rejecting the
notion that the security bureaucracy can or should be relied upon to
block it.
Doomed to Succeed Jan 10 2021 Winner of the National Jewish Book
Award's Gerrard and Ella Berman Memorial Award in History. A necessary
and unprecedented account of America's changing relationship with
Israel When it comes to Israel, U.S. policy has, for some time,
emphasized the unbreakable bond between the two countries and our
ironclad commitment to Israel's security. Today our ties to Israel are
close--so close that when there are differences, they tend to make the

news. But it was not always this way. Dennis Ross has been a direct
participant in shaping U.S. policy toward the Middle East, and Israel
specifically, for nearly thirty years. He served in senior roles,
including as Bill Clinton's envoy for Arab-Israeli peace, and was an
active player in the debates over how Israel fit into the region and
what should guide our policies. In Doomed to Succeed, he takes us
through every administration from Truman's to Obama's, throwing into
dramatic relief each president's attitude toward Israel and the
region, the often tumultuous debates between key advisers, and the
events that drove the policies and at times led to a shift in
approach. Ross points out how distancing the United States from Israel
in the Eisenhower, Nixon, first Bush, and Obama administrations never
yielded any benefits and explains why that lesson has never been
learned. Doomed to Succeed offers compelling advice about how the
priorities of Arab leaders can be understood and how future
administrations might best shape U.S. policy in that light.
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